
COVID-19 INFO- 

LEGAL NOTICE: Effective March 24, 2020, all pre-bid meetings for construction projects at The 
University of Alabama will be held online. Attendance at the online pre-bid meeting is not 
mandatory to bid on the project, but is highly encouraged. For more information on how to 
watch or join online meetings, please contact the project manager for your project or go to 
constructionpublicinfo.ua.edu starting March 24, 2020.  
 


